
Seneca Valley Jr. Football and Cheer Association 

Minutes of September 20, 2020 General Meeting 

8:30 PM Graham Park 

 

Attendance:  C. Minton – President  

A. Feri – Vice President 

D. Bacher - Treasurer 

J. Burglund – Secretary 

 

Board Members -L. Tarkovsky, B. Sutherland, J. Burgh, K. Deaton, M. 

Loebig, J. Alwine, S. Burgh, S. Henrie, 

 

Appointments: L. Johnson 

  Absent: B. Och 

 

Minutes: 

Meeting began at 8:30 PM 

 

Board Vacancies for 2021: 

 The Board discussed the need to fill Board seats and positions next year.  The 

Board thanked Dave Bacher for his many years as Treasurer and Lynsey Johnson for 

her many years managing Concessions.  The following seats will need new volunteers:  

o Treasurer 

o Concessions 

o Asst. Football Coordinator 

o Football Coordinator 

Nominations are open and a message will be sent to the association mailing list. 

 

League Update: 

• There will be Catholic and Non-Catholic playoffs and SuperBowls.   

• Discussion about the pros and cons of our system of splitting teams (Draft) vs. 

other association’s practice of having a “stacked” team and a “developmental” 

team.  Consensus with Board is to remain having a draft system to have two 

essentially equal teams when the need to split teams arises. 

• Discussion about player size limits in different leagues.  Some have unlimited 

weight between Tackles with skill weights higher than Parkway. There have been 



motions within the league to increase skill weights to better align with other 

leagues.   

Fundraising: 

 The Board discussed that there has been very little fundraising this year, with the 

only items being the raffle tickets, concessions, and a small amount from apparel sales.  

This has put the association approximately $20,000 behind for 2020.  Discussion 

included ideas for fundraisers including subs, meal kits, candles, and other items.  S. 

Henrie to investigate and report back to Board.  

 

Next General Meeting will be Monday, October 19, 2020. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 PM 

 

Submitted by 

John Burglund 

SVJFAC Recording Secretary 


